
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at menoll@pa.gov.   
 
Top DEP Stories 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: How should Pa. spend $118M earmarked for diesel-engine cleanup? 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20170519/CPBJ01/170519788/how-should-pa-spend-118m-earmarked-
for-dieselengine-cleanup 
 
WITF: DEP proposes new fees to protect water quality, federal funding 
http://www.witf.org/news/2017/05/dep-proposes-new-fees-to-protect-water-quality-federal-
funding.php 
 
Mentions 
 
WFMJ: Wolf's new DEP secretary is in as health secretary to depart 
http://www.wfmj.com/story/35495331/wolfs-new-dep-secretary-is-in-as-health-secretary-to-depart  
 
EDF: New Leader of Pennsylvania Environmental Department Must Address Rising Methane Emissions 
https://www.edf.org/media/new-leader-pennsylvania-environmental-department-must-address-rising-
methane-emissions  
 
Republican Herald: Police cite 14 more for trespassing at The Rock 
http://republicanherald.com/news/police-cite-14-more-for-trespassing-at-the-rock-1.2195730 
 
Rolling Stone: How a Small Town Is Standing Up to Fracking 
http://www.rollingstone.com/politics/news/how-a-small-town-is-standing-up-to-fracking-w482577 
 
Law360: Pa. Tells 3rd Circ. It Properly Permitted Pipeline Project 
https://www.law360.com/articles/926765/pa-tells-3rd-circ-it-properly-permitted-pipeline-project  
 
NGI: Pennsylvania NatGas Production Posts First Quarter Increase 
http://www.naturalgasintel.com/articles/110545-pennsylvania-natgas-production-posts-first-quarter-
increase  
 
Air 
 
Times News: Lansford man questions Elks demolition 
http://www.tnonline.com/2017/may/19/lansford-man-questions-elks-demolition 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Health Department announces $50K penalty for ATI 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/05/22/health-department-announces-50k-penalty-
for.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Smoking ban pushed for all Pennsylvania casinos, bars 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2017/05/23/Bills-introduced-to-ban-smoking-at-all-bars-
casinos/stories/201705230005 
 
Climate Change 
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Tribune-Review LTE: Unpersuasive on climate 
http://triblive.com/opinion/letters/12301533-74/unpersuasive-on-climate  
 
Tribune-Review LTE: Duped on climate 
http://triblive.com/opinion/letters/12301564-74/duped-on-climate 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Displays, activities highlight natural treasure 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/05/displays-activities-highlight-natural-treasure-2/  
 
KDKA: Experts Offer Advice On Keeping Disease-Carrying Ticks Away From You & Your Pets 
http://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2017/05/22/tick-prevention-advice/  
 
Energy 
 
Pennlive: The fate of Three Mile Island could be decided this week: Here's how 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2017/05/the_fate_of_three_mile_island.html 
 
Lancaster Farming: USDA Awards First Loans in Rural Energy Savings Program 
http://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/main_edition/usda-awards-first-loans-in-rural-energy-savings-
program/article_eedc7e8a-ce49-5900-ac58-adbb16e5fcd2.html 
 
WTAJ: Energy leaders discuss solutions in Pennsylvania 
http://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/energy-leaders-discuss-solutions/719065340 
 
Next Pittsburgh: Clean Energy Pittsburgh empowers small communities to go green 
http://www.nextpittsburgh.com/environment/clean-energy-pittsburgh-empowers-small-communities-
to-go-green/  
 
Mining 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Senate advances controversial coal mining bill 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/05/22/senate-advances-controversial-coal-mining-
bill/?_ga=2.128645132.1453096528.1495543100-882895250.1471610849 
 
Post-Gazette: Bill defining coal mining pollution advances in Pa. Senate  
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2017/05/23/Bill-defining-
mining-pollution-advances-in-Pa-Senate/stories/201705230044  
 
Oil and Gas  
  
Delaware County Times: Aston sets meeting to discuss Mariner East 2 Pipeline 
http://www.delcotimes.com/general-news/20170521/aston-sets-meeting-to-discuss-mariner-east-2-
pipeline 
 
Centre Daily Times:  How one family in Rural PA is fighting pipeline construction 
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http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article152008717.html  
 
Sayre Morning Times:  Brandford County: Royalty owners push for passage of House Bill 557 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_1bd9f5b4-bcd9-5bbf-a687-37370423d63a.html  
 
Pennlive: Landowner continues fight against pipeline as crews begin clearing trees 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2017/05/landowner_continues_fight_agai.html#incart_river_home_po
p 
 
Reading Eagle: Company files for federal OK for pipeline from Oley Township to Birdsboro 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/company-files-for-federal-ok-for-pipeline-from-oley-
township-to-birdsboro 
 
Standard Speaker: Natural gas a new option for vehicles 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/natural-gas-a-new-option-for-vehicles-1.2195623 
 
Standard Speaker: Issue for the front burner 
http://standardspeaker.com/opinion/issue-for-the-front-burner-1.2196004 
 
New Castle News: Wellpad property owners fight higher tax assessment 
http://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/wellpad-property-owners-fight-higher-tax-
assessment/article_6a62087e-3f34-11e7-adca-ab66484c5045.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Bucks Local News: Aerial black fly spraying operation scheduled for Tuesday along the Delaware River 
from Yardley north to Slateford, Northampton County 
http://www.buckslocalnews.com/news/aerial-black-fly-spraying-operation-scheduled-for-tuesday-
along-the/article_54983dca-3f1a-11e7-bd0a-5f2f852a8fce.html 
 
Bucks County Herald: Pennsylvania DEP officials to conduct black fly helicopter spray Tuesday, May 23 in 
Delaware River Basin 
http://www.buckscountyherald.com/BREAKING_NEWS/Black-fly-spray-set-for-May-23.html  
 
Bradford Era: Sprays, monitoring help control mosquito populations  
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/sprays-monitoring-help-control-mosquito-
populations/article_7040b69d-0e4c-5ff7-b54d-382e5993a3fa.html 
 
Waste 
  
DuBois Courier-Express:  Solid waste authority supports recycling grants issues illegal dumping reports 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/solid-waste-authority-supports-recycling-grants-issues-
illegal-dumping-reports/article_e85216b0-27f0-5163-80bd-f7574cf54f10.html  
 
Scranton Times: Chris Kelly: Landfill expansion toxic to political careers 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/chris-kelly-landfill-expansion-toxic-to-political-careers-1.2195497 
 
Lehigh Valley Live: Slate Belt landfill wants to dump more than household garbage 
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http://www.lehighvalleylive.com/slate-belt/index.ssf/2017/05/plainfield_township_landfill_a.html 
 
The Courier Express: Solid Waste Authority supports recycling grants; issues illegal dumping reports  
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/solid-waste-authority-supports-recycling-grants-issues-
illegal-dumping-reports/article_e85216b0-27f0-5163-80bd-f7574cf54f10.html 
 
Lehigh Valley Live: See what DEP thinks of IESI Landfill expansion proposal 
http://www.lehighvalleylive.com/bethlehem/index.ssf/2017/05/see_what_dep_thinks_of_iesi_la.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Weekly recycling service to be offered in Aspinwall 
http://triblive.com/local/foxchapel/12302210-74/weekly-recycling-service-to-be-offered-in-aspinwall  
 
Water 
 
Lock Haven Express: Borders and Boundaries II 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/community/2017/05/borders-and-boundaries-ii/  
 
Towanda Daily Review: 3,215 miles: A walk for water 
http://www.thedailyreview.com/news/2017-05-23/Local/3215_miles_A_walk_for_water.html  
 
DuBois Courier-Express:  Bids opened on Sykesville storm sewer project 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/bids-opened-on-sykesville-storm-sewer-
project/article_592acd96-63be-5296-9989-3af927fdb7fe.html  
 
Lancaster Newspapers: First Lancaster Water Week features 15 free family events to get people to do 
more for local streams 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/first-lancaster-water-week-features-free-family-events-to-
get/article_a151b6a2-3f27-11e7-9bbb-f3fb8484895e.html 
 
abc27: Duncannon residents asked to voluntarily conserve water 
http://abc27.com/2017/05/22/duncannon-residents-asked-to-voluntarily-conserve-water/ 
 
CBS21: Duncannon asking residents to conserve water while reservoir is refilled 
http://local21news.com/news/local/duncannon-asking-residents-to-conserve-water-while-reservoir-is-
refilled 
 
The Courier Express: Bids opened on Sykesville storm sewer project  
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/bids-opened-on-sykesville-storm-sewer-
project/article_592acd96-63be-5296-9989-3af927fdb7fe.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Pennsylvania American to offer free lead tests to some Pittsburgh customers 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2017/05/23/lead-test-pittsburgh-water-pennsylvania-
american/stories/201705230067  
 
Herald-Standard: Authorities investigate death at Rostraver Township sewer project 
http://www.heraldstandard.com/news/hsnewsnow/authorities-investigate-death-at-rostraver-
township-sewer-project/article_411477d2-786c-5ea2-ba6e-55c808346814.html 
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WESA: Why Are Sea Gulls Suddenly Flocking To The Highland Park Bridge? 
http://wesa.fm/post/why-are-sea-gulls-suddenly-flocking-highland-park-bridge#stream/0  
 
Tribune-Review LTE: Clean water vs. pruned trees? 
http://triblive.com/opinion/letters/12288943-74/clean-water-vs-pruned-trees  
 
Valley News Dispatch: Kiski sewage authority could pay $7M for upkeep; final cost unclear 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12314338-74/kiski-sewage-authority-could-pay-7m-for-
upkeep-final-cost-unclear  
 
Tribune-Review: Hampton Shaler Water Authority testing confirms water is safe 
http://triblive.com/local/hamptonshaler/12314993-74/hampton-shaler-water-authority-testing-
confirms-water-is-safe  
 
Tribune-Review: Dashields Dam among those considered 'true drowning machines' 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12326609-74/dashields-dam-among-those-considered-true-
drowning-machines  
 
Tribune-Review: One dead, search ends for the day for other missing kayaker after accident on Ohio 
River 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12322625-74/one-dead-search-ends-for-the-day-for-other-missing-
kayaker-after  
 
Beaver County Times: Coordinator needed for Beaver County portion of Ohio River Sweep  
http://www.timesonline.com/news/environment/coordinator-needed-for-beaver-county-portion-of-
ohio-river-sweep/article_aa74fb7e-3ca0-11e7-b79f-4b71271bdb25.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lock Haven Express: Dominion grant supports Envirothon Day Camp 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2017/05/dominion-grant-supports-envirothon-day-camp/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Waterdale Environmental Center 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/05/waterdale-environmental-education-center/  
 
Pennlive: Trump administration saves Harrisburg's plan to transform sinkhole-ravaged block 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2017/05/harrisburg_sinkholes_saved_hud.html#incart_river_index 
 
York Dispatch: York City to host free Zika education event Wednesday 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/health/2017/05/22/york-city-host-free-zika-education-
event-wednesday/102017726/ 
 
abc27: Senate Plaza implosion set for Saturday 
http://abc27.com/2017/05/22/senate-plaza-implosion-set-for-saturday/ 
 
KDKA: Allegheny Co. Council To Get First Look At Lead Testing For Children Bill 
http://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2017/05/23/allegheny-county-council-lead-testing-bill/ 
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Tribune-Review: South Fayette, Carnegie among municipalities to earn sustainability certification 
http://triblive.com/local/carlynton/12313780-74/south-fayette-carnegie-among-municipalities-to-earn-
sustainability-certification  
 
Tribune-Review: 2 hurt in Connellsville suspected meth lab explosion  
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/12323103-74/2-hurt-in-connellsville-suspected-meth-lab-
explosion  
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